
        April 20, 1998 

 

 

Mr. Mark Eubanks 

Facilities Management Branch 

National Archives Building 

700 Pennsylvannia Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20408 

 

 

Dear Mr. Eubanks: 

 

I am writing to express my appreciation for the efforts of your staff in the planning and arrangements 

for our experts conference on the declassification of government records held on April 14, 1998.  We 

were favorably impressed with the professionalism of all your  staff and their willingness to help 

with the arrangements for the conference and on the day of the conference.  I understand that Pat 

El-Ashry, Tom Nastick, and particularly Clarence McMorris were very helpful with their time and 

expertise.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

cc:  Steve Tilley 

      Clarence McMorris 

      Tom Nastick 

      Pat El-Ashry 

 


